
Date: 2025-07-25
First Name: Ashlee
Last Name: Candelaria
Title: N/A
Organization: SELF
Address:
City: El Paso
State: Texas
Zipcode: 
Phone: 

Affirm public info: I agree

Regarding: Congressional

Message:
Redistricting in Texas
isn’t about fairness—
it’s about control.
These maps are being
manipulated to silence
voices and secure power,
not represent the
people. Gerrymandering
undermines democracy. If
elected officials are
truly confident in their
ideas and leadership,
they shouldn’t have to
cheat the system to gain
more voters. Let the
voters decide—all the
voters.

We the people deserve
fair maps. We deserve to
be heard. It’s not up to
one party to tip the
scales—it’s up to us to
hold them accountable.
Stay informed. Show up.
Vote.




